MENTAL HEALTH SERVIGES PROGRAM

for Elementary & Middle School Students and Their Families
Pilot Program February 17 - June 18, 2020

Teaneck Public Schools is pleased to announce a new mental health
services initiative which will offer:

Access to licensed mental health care professionals who will be
available two evenings per week

Students, their parents, and family members the ability to receive
these services at no cost

Bilingual therapists (available based on need) for Spanish and native
Urdu

No insurance necessary to take advantage of these services

We hope this program will help to normalize mental health and the use of
mental health services. If interested, please contact your child’s School
Counselor for a referral for services.
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